
           New City Primary School        

           Newsletter 

Head Teacher—Caroline Stone 
Tunmarsh Lane 

Plaistow 
E13 9NE 

Tel: 0208 472 2743 
www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

 

Issue 13 14.12.18 

Important dates-Autumn  Term 

2018 

 

 

 

December—January—Y3,4,5  

visits to the Panto at Stratford 

East theatre. 

December 20th – Christmas  

Performance 

9:15—10:15—Nursery, RK, 

1SH, 2D, 3H, 4P, 5R, 6A 

11:00—12:00—RSH, 1S, 2P, 

3Ha, 4W, 5B, 6K 

2:00—3:00—Nursery, RS, 1O, 

2F, 3S, 4S, 5BU, 6F 

December 21st – Last day of the 

term 

January 4th—First day of the 

Spring Term 

Please note all information      

regarding dates, policies and the 

curriculum can be found on our 

website at 

www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

 

Christmas Bazaar 

Christmas arrived early at New City Primary School on Friday  

December 7th. We had a wonderful turn out of parents and friends of 

New City who came to take part in the range of activities as well as  

buy some gifts. Thank you to everyone for all your support. We raised 

over £1500 for the school, which will go towards our panto visits , Y6 

end of year trip and other events for the lower school. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Lots of children have come to school today in 

their Christmas jumpers to help raise money 

for Save the Children.  

Key Stage 2 Results 2018 

On December 13th the KS2 data was published nationally. As a school 86% our 

children achieved the expected standard in reading, writing and mathematics 

combined. This is an increase of 58% in 2 years. As a school we came 15th in the 

borough. This is a result of hard work by our children, our staff 

and from our supporting parents. If you would like to see the 

results please visit https://www.compare-school-

performance.service.gov.uk or our school website. 



Star of the Week  
 

 

1O—Fred 1S–  Tasmin 1SH– Denis 2F–   Nicolas 2D– Aine 

2P– Kirsty 3S– Marius 3H–Abigail 3Ha–Fatima 4W– Zakia 

4S– Nesrine 4P–  Nabia 5B– Omar 5BU–Jannah 5R– Ugne  

6A–  Eliza 6F - Julkarnain  6K–  Gaurab 

 

 

 

Week  2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Choice Baked Sausages 

with Mashed     

Potatoes 

Spaghetti Bolognese Roast Lamb, 

Yorkshire       

Pudding, Roast  

Potatoes 

BBQ Chicken  and 

Rice 

Fish Fingers and chips 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Jacket Potato with 

Cheese and Beans 

Veggie Quesadilla Quorn and Sweet 

Potato Curry with 

Rice 

Roast Vegetable 

Pasta Bake 

Vegetable and Lentil 

Curry with Rice 

Vegetables 

Carbs 

Fresh Cauliflower 

Mixed Vegetables 

Broccoli 

Sweetcorn 

Organic Carrots 

Garden Peas 

Mini Corn on the 

Cob 

Mixed Peppers 

Garden Peas 

Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

Chocolate and 

Mandarin Mousse 

Peach Melba Sponge 

with Custard 

Tropical Fruit 

Slice 

Apple Crumble with 

Custard 

Fresh Fruit Salad and 

Ice Cream 

 

New City Goes To The Pantomime 
This year Years 3,4 and 5 have either been or are going to see  

Sleeping Beauty at the Stratford East Theatre. So far the children 

have really enjoyed the experience. They have said that the  

pantomime is funny with lots of dancing and singing.  

 

 

Uniform 
Thank you for your ongoing support to ensure that all 

children wear the correct school uniform of black 

shoes (no logos), black trousers/skirt, white or red 

polo top and red jumper/fleece with the school logo 

on it. We all take great pride seeing our New City 

children looking so smart not only in school but when 

we go on school visits. Please can we continue to  

ensure this high standard for all our children. No 

child should be wearing earrings unless it’s a stud or 

sleeper as earrings can easily be pulled from the 

ears. 

Thank you 

 

Reading Winter Challenge 

The Winter Reading Challenge is about to begin! 

As so many of our children took part and successfully completed the 

Summer Reading Challenge, we would like to encourage everyone to 

take part in the Winter Reading challenge this month.   

The aim of the challenge, similarly to the Summer Reading  

Challenge, is for children to read three books of their 

choice from 1st December until 11th January, collect stickers in a 

special reading log Christmas card and to review the books they have 

read online (although this bit is not essential).  Just like the summer 

challenge, children can start and finish at any Newham library.  The 

children will collect their certificate at the library either from the 

library staff or by going online and printing it off themselves. 

The library will also award a trophy to the school with the highest 

number of finishers! 


